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GREENWICH RESOURCES PLC (“Greenwich” or the “Company”) 
 

STATUS OF AUSTRALIAN OFFERS  
 
As announced on 30 March 2006 Greenwich’s Offers for Buka Minerals Limited 
(“Buka”) and Danae Resources NL (“Danae”) are currently scheduled to close on 18 
April 2006. 
 
At 8.00am Sydney time on 13 April 2006, the level of acceptances for each of the 
Offers was as follows: 
 
Buka ordinary shares 87.7 per cent. 
Danae ordinary shares 85.9 per cent. 
Buka options 100 per cent. 
Danae Class A preference shares 100 per cent. 
Danae Class B preference shares 100 per cent. 
Danae options 100 per cent. 
 
Greenwich continues to be encouraged by the number and rate of acceptances 
received to date and has decided to extend the Offer period to 7.00pm (Sydney time) 
28 April 2006 to allow those few outstanding ordinary shareholders in Buka and 
Danae to send in their acceptance.   
 
The Directors and Proposed Directors expect Completion of the Merger and the 
Company’s related Placing and Open Offer, and Admission in the UK, to take place 
on 19 April 2006.  Admission and quotation in Australia of the New Ordinary Shares 
issued as consideration under the Offers is expected shortly after the close of the 
Offers. 
 
Unless the context otherwise requires, definitions in this announcement shall bear the 
same meaning as those in the Prospectus dated 28 February 2006 and Bidder’s 
Statement dated 1 March 2006. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Peter Bridges, Managing Director Tel: + 44 1684 892 550 
Greenwich Resources plc  
  
Louise Herron Tel: (02) 9264 5515 
Buka Minerals Limited  
  
Don Lewis, Managing Director Tel: +61 8 9483 0866 



Danae Resources NL  
  
Andrew Smith/Martin Eales Tel: +44 20 7523 8350 
Collins Stewart Limited  
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